
From: Paul Carlson
To: Kim White
Subject: Variance request at 225 Mountain Ave
Date: Sunday, September 29, 2024 8:16:05 AM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Sent from my iPhone Paul and Susan Carlson who own the property at 229 Mountain Ave adjacent to 225 Mountain
Ave have no problem with the variance request and think it should be approved. Thanks
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